
 

CITY OF CARMEL-BY-THE-SEA 
 

NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF CANDIDATE 
NOMINATION PERIOD 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Nomination Period for candidates, other than 
incumbent candidates, in the November 5, 2024, Carmel-by-the-Sea General Municipal 
Election is hereby extended to Wednesday, August 14, 2024, at 5:00 p.m.  
 
This extension only applies to the following office: 
 

City Councilmember – Full Term of 4 years 
 
Candidate packets are available by appointment only in the City Clerk’s Office, located at 
Monte Verde Street south of Ocean Avenue, Carmel, between 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
Monday, August 12, through Wednesday, August 14, 2024.  
 
For more information or to schedule an appointment to obtain a Candidate Packet, 
contact Nova Romero, MMC, City Clerk, at 831-620-2000 or email 
cityclerk@ci.carmel.ca.us.  
 
 
 
Nova Romero, MMC 
City Clerk 
Carmel-by-the-Sea, CA 
 
Dated:  August 9, 2024 
Post Date: August 9, 2024 at 4:00 p.m. 
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